CELTA course from 4th July 2016 at International House Belfast 
The next CELTA course starts on Monday July 4th, and spaces are available in our afternoon classes with the trainee teachers on the CELTA.
 
This month we are offering classes in 3 levels – Beginner/Low Elementary; strong Elementary and Intermediate.
 
These normally cost £5 per week (10 hours of class), but are completely free for all refugees and asylum seekers.
 
As usual, these classes will run from 2pm until 4.30 Monday to Friday. They are taught by teacher trainees (observed by their tutors and other trainees), and are an excellent opportunity for people (including those who might not have the financial means to pay for other courses) to come and learn English for free / almost free.
 
I highly recommend these classes to anybody you might know who wants to use part of their afternoon to improve their English.
 
To enroll, students need to come to the school to do a level test (Thursday at 3pm).
 
Please get in touch for any further information you need.
 
Contact:
Paddy Anderson
Teacher Training Coordinator
EMAIL: patrick@ihbelfast.com
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